INTERNATIONAL PROGRAM AFFILIATION AUTHORIZATION BETWEEN HUNTER COLLEGE AND INTERNATIONAL CENTER FOR DEVELOPMENT STUDIES

Hunter College requests that the Chancellor of the City University of New York authorize the President of Hunter College of the City University of New York or designee to execute an international program affiliation agreement on behalf of Queens College with the International Center for Development Studies (ICDS) in San José, Costa Rica (“Agreement”). The Agreement will enable students enrolled in the College’s Hunter College - International Center for Development Studies Program to study during the academic year or summer session at the International Center for Development Studies. Other than transmission of student tuition and fees by the College to the International Center for Development Studies, neither party to this Agreement is obligated to pay any monetary consideration to the other. Five (5) students are expected to participate each academic year.

This Agreement is for an initial three-year period beginning February 1, 2023 and shall include up to two two-year options for the College to renew in its best interest.  The Agreement shall be subject to approval as to form the Office of the Senior Vice Chancellor for Legal Affairs and General Counsel. The terms of the Agreement may be modified or suspended depending upon conditions relating to health and safety concerns.

The tuition and fees Hunter College of New York pays to International Center for Development Studies on behalf of students vary and may increase. Currently, tuition and fees range from $4,525 during the summer to $8,975 during the fall or spring semester.

